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FENTON DEVELOPMENT AREA CITIZENS COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 

 
6:30 p.m.    Wednesday  January 24, 2007 

 
Due to a lack of quorum, the regular meeting of the DACC of January 24, 2007 
was not held. No business could be conducted.  
 

Respectfully submitted by, 
 

Jane Wingblad 
Jane Wingblad 

         Recording Secretary 


